
Safety Starts at Our Core - Safe Streets Mat-Su

What is this project?
The Matanuska-Susitna Borough is developing a Comprehensive Safety Plan, 
which is a long term strategy for improving transportation safety in the borough. 
The goal of the plan is to prevent and reduce fatalities and serious injuries on the 
borough’s roads.

The project is funded through a grant awarded to the Mat-Su Borough through the 
federal Safe Streets for All (SS4A) program.

We want to hear from you!                                                     

Contact us for more information:

JONI WILM 

Project Manager
Michael Baker International
joni.wilm@mbakerintl.com

907-273-1657

JAMIE TAYLOR, P.E.

Project Manager
Mat-Su Borough

jamie.taylor@matsugov.us

ss4a.matsugov.us

It is the policy of the Mat-Su Borough that no one shall be subject to discrimination on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. The Mat-Su Borough complies with 
Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.

COMPREHENSIVE SAFETY ACTION PLAN

Matanuska-Susitna Borough

TAKE OUR SURVEY!

•	 Have you had a near miss?
•	 Do you ride your bicycle to work?
•	 Does safety influence your transportation 

decisions?

The survey is live through August 30, 2024


